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LBS/Cir./2021/186 								           Dated : 07/04/2021

CIRCULAR

[bookmark: _Hlk68694929]Dear Parents,

It has come to our notice that one student of class XII was appearing in Pre-Board Exam 2021 has tested positive of COVID-19.  Despite the fact that we confirm all the invigilators as well as students wear masks and school strictly following all SOPs at all times, we recommend that parents of the students who have attended pre-board exam on 05.04.2021 must get their ward tested for Covid-19 and take all necessary measures as per Government directives in this regard. The Pre-Board Examination is postponed till further notice.  

The school will remain closed for sanitization till further orders.

Sd/-
(Manager)
